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Maple Heights Patrol Officer Terrance Duncan - Voluntary Statement

Joseph Mando <mando@fhplaw.com>

Wed 6/8/2022 12:05 PM

To:Bauhof, Shane <SBauhof@clevelandohio.gov>;

Cchansent183@mhpd-ohio.com <hansent183@mhpd-ohio.com>; Frank Consolo <fconsolo@mapleheightsohio.com>; Robert Phillips
<phillips@fhplaw.com>; Ray Sorace <sec67fop@aol.com>;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Cleveland. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious,
please forward to phishing@clevelandohio.gov.

Det. Bauhof:

Please be advised that this law firm and the undersigned serve as legal counsel to Fraternal Order of
Police George Murray Lodge No. 67 (“Lodge 67”), which is the Ohio Revised Code 4117 exclusive
representative for Patrol Officers employed by the City of Maple Heights, including Officer Terrance
Duncan.

I spoke with Officer Duncan this morning about the request that he provide a voluntary statement
~elating to the officer involved shooting on May 30, 2022. Officer Duncan has authorized me to convey
.nat he will decline the opportunity to make the requested voluntary statement. Moreover, Officer
Duncan has chosen to exercise his right to remain silent under the Fifth Amendment to the U.S.
Constitution in this regard.

While I trust that this message is clear, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I have
copied other stakeholders and interested parties on this message, including Maple Heights Chief of Police
Todd Hansen, Maple Heights Law Director Frank Consolo, Lodge 67 President Ray Sorace, and my law
partner Robert Phillips.

Sincerely yours,

JosephD. Mando-

FAULKNER, HOFFMAN & PHILLIPS, LLC
One International Place

20445 Emerald Parkway Drive, Ste. 210
Cleveland, Ohio 44135-6029

Direct Dial: 216.453.0585.

Main: 216.781.3600.

Fax: 216.781.8839.

mando@fhplaw.com

The information contained in this email is attorney-client privileged and the confidential information is intended
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
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communication in ervor, please notify us immediately by telephone, and return the original message to us at the
above address via the U.S. Postal Service.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLAIMER

"y ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the Internal Revenue Service, we advise you that any U.S.
federal tax advice that may be contained in this communication (including any attachments and enclosures) was
not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any persons for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties that

may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party
any transaction or matter addressed herein.
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